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Platinum Jubilee Celebration 
Friday May 27th 2022 

1.30pm-3.15pm 
Llanferres Unit 

 
May 24th 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are very much looking forward to our Platinum Jubilee Celebrations on Friday afternoon, May 
27th at the Llanferres Unit. 
 
Key Stage 2 children will spend the day at Llanferres and where possible should be dropped off at 
Llanferres first thing in the morning.  Any remaining children at Llanarmon will be transported across 
by Baines buses.  All pupils will leave Llanferres at the end of the day.  
 
The children are invited to come in their own clothes on the theme of red, white and blue. 
 
During the morning, the children will be making crowns for the afternoon’s celebrations.  
 Please could children bring a blank crown template to school on Friday to decorate (a cereal box 
will do!)  They are also welcome to bring any additional decorations to embellish their crown e.g. 
sequins, jewels etc. 
 
Any parents who are available to help set up should arrive between 12.30pm and 1.30pm.  Any 
donations of cupcakes for the children and cakes for the adults should be brought to Llanferres 
Village Hall on Friday morning. Many thanks in advance.  
 
Parents/Grandparents/Carers are welcome to join us from 1.30pm until the end of the day (3.15pm).  
During the afternoon, the children will be presented with a commemorative coin by the Community 
Council.  
 
We hope that you can join us and we look forward to an enjoyable and memorable afternoon.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs. E. Knight 
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